
 

​ This past month I've been around Namibia with the Ikerds going to places like Tsumeb, 

Gobabis, Grootfontein and others. I went to Gobabis for a weekend to spend time with the youth 

there. We hung out, played games, sang songs, and I got to teach a bit as well. In Tsumeb we helped 

rebuild a bit of what had burned down getting the walls, door, and cement floor done in about two 

days. Just recently we went to Tsumkwe to visit the Bushman village and get to see and help a bit 

with the feeding program they had going on. We delivered food for the kids and passed around 

candy for them as well. They thanked us by singing, which I thought was very cool. Like I've said in 

Gobabis, I was able to teach the youth and speak to other churches like Tsuneb and Gobabis. 

 

                                         
 


